April 19, 1968

Byron Butterfield and Mildrved Dudley mel in the
Selectmen's Office on the above date and were the

only members present for a meeting of the Planning
Board,

Byron veported on the suggested new location for a
town dump, and although Avthuy Mervill is quite
interested, nothing more can be done until Elmer
Merrill veturns from the hospital,

M@@A

Secretary

We went home at 7:55 P. M.




